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HB 2510 will eliminate an old funding cap put in place years ago and provide an 

additional  

investment of approximately $165,000 per county per year. Please vote YES on this 

bill.  Humanity needs our fairs!  

I am not a member of the Oregon Fairs Association, nor do I regularly perform at 

these events.  Part of that reason is that I am a full-time entertainer, and they simply 

have no funds to pay anything that is not an insult to my profession.  I still firmly 

believe that these events not only provide safe and educational family fun, but are 

necessary to teaching children responsibility in the 4-H and contest areas. 

PLEASE VOTE YES AND SAVE OUR FAIRS! 


